
Ellen E. Stewart Explores Health Care Provider
Regulations and Legal Issues at HFMA 2022 Eastern
Regional Conference

Spencer Fane attorney Ellen E. Stewart served as a featured speaker for the HFMA
2022 Eastern Regional Conference, an event hosted by the Healthcare Financial
Management Association (HFMA)’s North Carolina Chapter, on November 15 in
Asheville, North Carolina.

During her presentation — Lions, Tigers and Bears, OH MY! And That’s Just the
Beginning — Ellen joined Parker Hudson’s Tracy Field for a discussion on regulatory
changes placed upon the provider community in recent years. They covered legal
issues such as surprise billing, transparency, consumer protection, HIPAA, and more.

The HFMA is a professional organization for individuals involved in financial,
operation, and strategic management of healthcare delivery. As part of its North
Carolina Chapter’s vision “to be an indispensable professional resource for
healthcare financial managers,” it hosted the Conference as an educational and
networking opportunity for attendees. The Conference took place from November 13-
16 at the historic Omni Grove Park Inn.

At Spencer Fane, Ellen helps health care clients successfully navigate myriad legal
issues and regulations so they can effectively deliver patient care while still meeting
their business goals. Whether she is assisting clients in mergers and acquisitions,
negotiating contracts, or developing corporate compliance programs, Ellen
dedicates herself to providing her clients with the highest level of transactional
counsel and litigation advocacy.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/ellen-stewart/
https://www.hfma.org/about-hfma.html

